
 

Date: September 04, 2019 

Principal’s Message on Teacher’s  Day 

Dear IISJ Teachers, 

I, on behalf of the HB, School Observer, Managing Committee wish all the faculties of IISJ a Happy Teachers Day                                       
5​th September 2019. I congratulate you and thank you for teaching the students the way they want to learn and                                       
not making them learn the way you want to teach them. 

I am continuously impressed with the amount of time and energy all of you at IISJ put into making sure all                                         
students are successful! You are an incredibly talented group of teachers who want nothing but the best for our                                     
students. Thank you for everything you do each and every day that make International Indian School, Jeddah a                                   
"​Great Place To Grow!" 

We really appreciate your hard work to support students at all levels and to provide supportive yet rigorous                                   
instruction for all learners. Here's a big thank you to IISJ teachers for all you do! 

These tokens do not measure all that you do for IISJ, but it is small ways to show my appreciation for who you                                             
are as a person, as a professional, and for all you do for our students. 

Once again a HAPPY TEACHERS DAY.  

 
 

(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
             Principal & HOI 

 
 

 

 


